
President’s Newsletter - February 2022  

It has been a challenge for this Board to deal with the changes in dates 
for Men’s Club events.  These changes were not our doing, we just have 
had to deal with them and we appreciate those of you who have 
accepted these changes graciously. Enough said. 

Bill Gorgone our Tournament Chairman and Mike Wolf our Treasurer 
have been putting together 3 Tournaments and preparing budgets for 
each. Upcoming is our Couples Club Championship on Monday 2/14 
which is getting good participation.  After that we have the Club 
Championship which is 2/28, 3/1 and 3/7. If you are competing for the 
Club Champ you will be required to play all 3 days from the Blue/Gold. 
If you choose to play for the Net Club Championship you will be 
required to play 3/1 and 3/7 from the designated tee box you have 
signed up for on Men’s Club Day.  We will have a luncheon to celebrate 
the winners on 3/7. Next is the Member/Guest and Member/Member 
on 4/4 and 4/5. The committee has been chosen and you will be getting 
some information soon on this very popular tournament.  

As you can see everything comes at once and your Board Members 
deserve some credit for working hard to get these Tournaments 
together. 

On 3/28 we will be having a General Membership Meeting at 3 PM, 
drink tickets will be provided. We will be discussing among other topics 
how we can get more participation in our Tournaments. Besides the 
change in dates, which were out of our control, how can we increase 
the numbers? 

Men’s Club would like to welcome our newest member Bob West.  

John Clough has taken on the role of Rules Chairman and I want to 
thank Greg Henry, who served as Rules Chairman for years, for doing 



such a great job in deciphering such a complicated Rules Book and 
responding to numerous calls from me seeking a rules judgement. 

Lots going on between Dennis Asher’s Monday play (who is doing a 
fantastic job) and upcoming Tournaments. Get involved, stay healthy 
and see you on the golf course.   

 

Tom Sweet, President 

 

 

 


